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Cc:  

SUBJECT: RECALL OF THE OLD FORMAT OF THE INTERNATIONAL CERTIFICATE OF 
VACINATION (ICV) 

ATTENTION: if you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at once 
through Tel (088) 856-1264; Fax: (088) 856-4667; email address: ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_psd@ppa.com.ph 

MESSAGE: 
 
Disseminated herewith is the Bureau of Quarantine (BOQ) Memorandum Circular No. 2021 – 14 
entitled “Recall of the Old Format of the International Certificate of Vaccination (ICV)” 
informing that the issuance of the old ICV format is discontinued beginning on 15 July 2021 and that 
the remaining old ICVs is recalled by the BOQ from its provincial stations. Furthermore, the issuance 
of the new ICV format shall transpire upon inclusion of the respective BOQ station in the Bureau of 
Quarantine Online Booking System (BOQ OBS). 
 
 
Pleas be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
RUBY MARIA O. GUMAPON 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official email addresses. Please be advise this 
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